
BMP Attendance Policy 

Students are expected to attend seder and shiur on a consistent basis. Students are subject to 

disciplinary and academic penalties for excessive absences or poor performance, including 

academic probation and pre-probation restrictions.   

A student may only attend the shiur to which he was assigned.  First year students who would 

like to switch shiurim must receive permission from either Rabbi Rapp or Rabbi Kalinsky, 

associate dean and assistant deans of the program. Students who attend a shiur other than the 

one they were assigned are subject to consequences. 

 


